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ESTABLISHING A TEMPORARY MORATORIUM 

ON SHARED MOBILITY DEVICES

City Council July 16, 2018

Administrative Item #30 (18-194)



BACKGROUND

• At the July 2, 2018 City Council Meeting, Council directed the City Manager to 

work with the City Attorney to bring back a proposal for a 120-day 

moratorium on Shared Mobility Device Services operating in Huntington 

Beach.  



ANALYSIS

• The City currently does not have any regulations pertaining 
specifically to mobility device sharing services (e.g. Lime Bike, Offo, 
etc.).

• Users of these services often leave bicycles and scooters in the 
public right-of-way which could limit or delay access.  Creating 
hazards.

• To address these issues cities are in the process of regulating these 
devices (e.g. Santa Monica, San Francisco, etc.)

• This moratorium enables the City to work proactively on this issue 
and create regulations that will promote local business while 
protecting the quality of life and public safety in the City.

• Additionally, this moratorium signals to the shared mobility device 
companies that they are not allowed to operate in the City until a 
comprehensive regulatory scheme to address potential public safety 
issues created by these devices is created and implemented.  



QUESTIONS?


